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The Native American Heritage Association provides emergency relief and self-help programs to assist the Native American
community. Funds received by NAHA will be used for the most critical need at the time received unless otherwise restricted. The
Native American Heritage Association is an IRS 501(c)(3) approved non-profit organization.

New York - A copy of the last financial report filed with the Department of State (New York)
may be obtained by writing to Native American Heritage Association or New York
Department of State, Office of Charities Registration, 162 Washington Street, Albany, NY
12231.

Pennsylvania - The official registration and financial information of Native American
Heritage Association may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State. 1 (800)
732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

Maryland - A copy of the official registration and supporting documents may be obtained for
the cost of copies and postage from Maryland Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis, MD
21401.

Virginia - Financial statement is available from State Division of Consumer Affairs, PO. Box
1163, Richmond, VA 23209.

Washington - Native American Heritage Association is registered in the state of Washington
and information may be obtained by calling Secretary of State’s toll-free number (within
Washington): 1 (800) 332-4483.

Michigan - NAHA’s License Number in Michigan is MICS-11584.

Utah - We are registered with the State of Utah, Department of Commerce, Division of
Consumer Protection, Permit #C1085.

New Jersey - “Information filed with the Attorney General concerning this charitable
solicitation and the percentage of contributions received by the charity during the last
reporting period that were dedicated to the charitable purpose may be obtained from the
Attorney General of the State of New Jersey by calling (973)504-6215 and is available on the
internet at www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/ocp.htm#charity. Registration with the Attorney
General does not imply endorsement.”

North Carolina - Financial information about this organization and a copy of its license are
available from the State Solicitation Licensing Branch at 1-888-830-4989. This license is not
an endorsement by the state.

Florida - “A copy of the official Registration and Financial Information may be obtained from
the Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free within the State, 1-800-HELP-FLA.
Registration does not imply endorsement, approval or recommendation by the State.” The
Registration Number is SC-04406.



